
Dear Members of the Great and Little

Shelford Community, 

We hope this week's newsletter finds you

and your family well. As I write, we are in

full swing on Shelford Christmas Day - the

traditional celebration at Shelford of

Christmas. We began the morning with our

Christmas Service via Zoom. We gathered

and shared retellings, music and carols

linked to the nativity. We lit our Christmas

Day candle on our Advent Wreath. A

selection of photos to capture some

elements of the day are below - including

our Santa Dash! A big thank you to the PTA

for sourcing the crackers for our Christmas

dinner and for funding the class gifts. 
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Shelford Christmas
Day
Nativity and Carols by
Candlelight
Dance Performances
Pupils return to
school on 5th
JanuarY

Carols by Candlelight;

Nativity. 

I t has been a pleasure to watch and share the Nativity

Performance and Carols by Candlelight. I am delighted to

share these with you:

https://youtu.be/78k8noeZAR0
https://youtu.be/6nAwlpUUULQ
https://youtu.be/6nAwlpUUULQ


We are delighted to let you know, we have already raised

£297 for Save the Children today - due to your kind

donations. The page will remain open for any further

donations linked to the Nativity, Carols by Candlelight and

our Shelford Christmas Day.  

We are also pleased to share with you, dance
performances from classes working with Mrs.

Cross here. 

https://christmas.savethechildren.org.uk/fundraising/glschristmas2021
https://youtu.be/lSVnZIcbDC4

